
 

Foundation 1 Summer Term Newsletter 
 

Welcome back and a BIG welcome to our new familes! We hope you have all had a 
wonderful Easter holiday. Your children have had such a great start and have had a very 
busy and exciting few days. Mrs Willis is back from her maternity leave and will be your 
teacher on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. 

This term we have a really exciting topic called ‘down in the deep, dark woods’. Each week 
Fred will continue to bring us a new book and our week’s learning will be centered around 
this.  

Our ‘Come and See’ topics for the term are “Good News”, “Friends” and “Our World”. 

We will also be welcoming new children and families into our ‘Little Acorns’ setting and we 
know the children will enjoy making new friends.   

Key dates for you: 

Monday PE with Mr Robinson – Please ensure your child comes 
to school in their PE kit with earrings removed. 

 

Wednesday The children will bring home a library book for you to 
share at home. This will need bringing back to school 

every Tuesday. 

Friday ‘Muddy Friday’ – the children will be visiting Eco-Land 
for the session and will need to come to school wearing 

old clothes, a waterproof coat/suit and wellies. 

 

 

Please can we ask that all uniform and coats are clearly labelled with your child’s name in 
order to ensure that the right clothing is returned to the right child at the end of each 
session. Please also send your child to school with a named water bottle every day. In order 
to promote being a healthy school this needs to be water rather than juice. Children will be 
provided with a drink of water or milk during the day, as well as a healthy snack. 

Please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us if you have any questions or concerns or feel free to 
message us on Class Dojo as this will be our main form of communication between home 
and school. 

Thank you, 

The Little Acorns Team 


